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Villa Park High School Students Selected to Attend National
Federation of High Schools (NFHS) National Student Leadership
Conference

ORANGE, Calif., June 8, 2010- Villa Park High School Freshman Justine Olotoa and
Sophomore Blair Boyce have been selected by the State CIF Office to attend the National
Federation of High Schools Student Leadership Conference July 15- July 18 in
Indianapolis, Indiana. This is an all expenses paid trip courtesy of TMobile.

Villa Park High School Athletic Director Tom Fox reported that Justine and Blair are two of
only seven students selected from California. The 2010 NFHS National Student
Leadership Conference is a four-day leadership conference for 300 student and adult
leaders from across the United States who participate in interscholastic athletics and fine
arts activity programs through their state high school Athletic/Activities Associations.

NFHS is responsible for more than 11 million students participating in sports, spirit

programs and fine arts. The students selected are a privileged group of individuals
considering they represent their states at the convention.

The Orange Unified School District is located at 1401 North Handy Street in Orange, CA

# # #



